
My name is Karen Clark I am a resident of Redmond ,Oregon. I’m in support of senate Bill 

1606 , Because no Oregonian with a disability should be alone in the hospital. I have with 

adults with IDD for ten years. I feel staff being with them while they are in the hospital 

would be a comfort to them. Being in the hospital can be a scary time for for people who 

have IDD . Staff would ease this time for them. Thank You for your time. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

Karen Clark  

 


